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Summary:

Five days after India's first nuclear test, the Hungarian Embassy in New Delhi reports
that Indian foreign policy experts speculate that the test could lead to closer
Indian-Soviet relations.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

According to the opinion of Indian foreign policy experts, the Indian nuclear explosion
might make India draw closer to the Soviet Union, taking the anti-Indian attitude of
the other nuclear powers into consideration.

In their view, only the Soviet Union can be expected to support India in its nuclear
test explosions.
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